
WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS
11/8
★ TODAY IS WORLD KINDNESS DAY! In

a world where you can be anything, BE
KIND!

★ CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK! Please
come see Miss Jefferson immediately
after morning announcements!

6th:
7th: Landon Bowlin &
Kaedryn Jenkins

8th:Sophia Griffith &
Emerson Vasquez

11/10
★ CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR

BASKETBALL TEAMS FOR BIG WINS
AT WEST VIEW!!

11/9
★ NEWSPAPER STAFF will meet

Tuesday, Nov 14 until 4:30pm. Please
have rough drafts to editors by Friday.

11/8
★ SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT! The 1st

edition of the “Paw Prints”, our school
newspaper, will go live today at the
beginning of 5th. It will be in the Google
Classroom. It’s really informative and
entertaining, so give it a look! ALSO, the
staff is sponsoring a contest! They have
hidden “side eyes” somewhere in the
newspaper. When you find them, submit
your guess on the google form. If your
guess is the 1st correct guess, youWIN
A PRIZE!

11/3
★ ART CLUB will be meeting on Monday,

November 6th from 3:15-4:00.
11/2
★ IF YOU HAVE SIGNED UP FOR

TUTORING and not received the
November calendar, please go by to get
one from Mrs.Fickle as soon as
possible.

★ STAFF WHO ARE MAKING
FORWARD PROGRESS on their
assignments are invited to stay until
4:30pm. Bring work and laptop.

11/1
★ PAJAMAS ARE NOT PANTS and do

not meet dress code.
★ CONGRATULATIONS TO JARON

MCFALL for being voted Teacher of the
Month by students!

10/26
★ IF YOU ARE ATTENDING AFTER

SCHOOL TUTORING please remember
to bring your laptop with you.

★ CONGRATS TO EAST RIDGE for
being voted “BEST MIDDLE
SCHOOL” in the Citizen Tribune’s
People's Choice Awards!

10/04
★ AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING will begin

after Fall Break. Forms are available at
the office. If you have any questions,
you can see Mrs.Fickle or Mrs.Trent.

10/02
★ TAG PROGRAM at Walters State

signups are beginning. If you are
interested, please ask your Homeroom
teacher for a packet or there are packets
at the office.

9/26
★ STUDENTS, remember that you

CANNOT BRING MEDICATION to
school in your pocket or backpack! It
must be brought in to the nurse by a
parent/guardian.
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